DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, DWIGHT DAVID EISENHOWER ARMY MEDICAL CENTER
FORT GORDON, GEORGIA 30905-5650

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

MCHF-CDR 17 June 2016

MEMORANDUM FOR SEE DISTRIBUTION

SUBJECT: Assumption of Command by Authority of AR 600-20, Paragraph 2-8

1. The undersigned assumes command of Dwight David Eisenhower Army Medical
Center (W3QMAA), Fort Gordon, GA 30905-5650 effective 0600, 18 June 2016.

2. Period: 0600, 18 June 2016 through 2400, 10 July 2016.

P e
JOSEPH M. BIR

Colonel, MS
Acting Commander

DISTRIBUTION:

1. Cdr, DDEAMC, Fort Gordon, GA 30805-5650

2. COL Joseph M. Bird

3. Official Record 201 File

4. Cdr, US Army Medical Command, ATTN: MCPE-MA, Ft Sam Houston, TX 78234
5. Cdr, Regional Health Command — Atlantic (Provisional), Fort Belvoir, VA 22060

6. PAO (Org History Files)

7. Military Personnel Division
8. CJA
9. I1G
10. WTB Commander




DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, DWIGHT DAVID EISENHOWER ARMY MEDICAL CENTER
300 E. HOSPITAL ROAD
FORT GORDON, GEORGIA 30905-5650

July 1, 2016

Subject: Response to e-mail to Mr. Paul Gallager, Control No. 590661, dated
June 23, 2016 for Clarification of Items in our Request for a License Amendment
to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Materials License 10-12044-03

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |
Medical Branch, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Attention: Mr. Robert Gailaghar

2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Dear Mr. Gallaghar:
Here is our response to the additional information request listed in your e-mail.

As noted in our original submittal information, we are in the process of developing
and implementing appropriate procedures for all applicable items in the guidance for
radioactive seed localization listed on the NRC website, including pathology, leaking
sources, and waste control and disposal. We are also in the process of developing
and implementing appropriate procedures for medical event reporting, although we |
had not specifically listed this in the original submittal information. |

If you have further need for information, please contact Mr. Gallager directly at
(706) 787-4692 or paul.a.gallager.civ@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

i Michael A. Weber
Colonel, U.S. Army
Commanding




